
For immediate release 
September 22, 2023 
 
The Tennessee Department of Transportation has selected the following firms to provide engineering 
services as described in the May 19, 2023, Advertisement. 
 
Item No. 1 
 Provide project specific CEI services for State Route 115 (Relocated Alcoa Highway), from 

Proposed Interchange at Tyson Boulevard to existing State Route 115 at South Singleton Station 
Road, Blount County.  

 
 Johnson, Mirmiran & Thompson, Inc. 
 
 


